
To the residents of Cleveland County District 3,

As an educator who works in Cleveland County District 3, I am conscious of the
need for a County Commissioner with the ability to lead, make financial decisions
and compromise when needed. Rusty Grissom ticks all those boxes.

Running a thriving business, much less one family-owned, takes financial savvy,
commitment and proposing a middle-ground when needed for success. As an
outsider and businessman, Rusty will prevent common issues that so often crop up
in the political landscape. He speaks unapologetically and plainly about areas of
need for District 3, the challenges ahead for the area and eradicating the status quo
which has choked out growth. He has the experience required as a county
commissioner to enable District 3 to flourish and achieve the potential expected of
the residents.

Additionally, Rusty’s business has quite literally taken him all over District 3, and
further, in order to solve problems Oklahomans face in our ever-changing
environment and climate. Being a businessman, not a politician, Rusty’s ability to
speak plainly and honestly with clients and prospective constituents illustrates his
genuine concern and devotion toward Cleveland County and the success of District
3. His knack in recognizing possibilities of growth demonstrates patience and a
tenacity to tender straight-forward focus in addressing the policies of the county.

Cleveland County District 3 needs a representative whose proven devotion toward
making thoughtful decisions will provide prosperity for this district. Rusty is the
solution District 3 and West Moore deserves to grow and prosper. On June 28th,
please join me in voting for the abundance of potential District 3 has, Vote Rusty
Grissom District 3 County Commissioner!

Warm Regards,
Kathryn Lowry


